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Comments: I've been going up into the Stanislaus National Forest since the 1970's. We have a cabin in
Strwberry. Have a number of friends with cabins in Leland, Eagles and Haypress lake area. I'm extremely
saddened that we have 15 % of riding area and the opposition wants more. IMy findings are these people aren't
cabin owners, regular skiers in our area or merchants in our area. I'm my 40 or so years in the Strawberry and
high country areas, I've yet to interact with these people. I've never seen people in the backcountry where (Its in
guestion ) to take away from the snowmobile community. We enjoy these privileges since it is "Publis Lands " In
all fairness, the true users for the areas are only going to be able to access these area by snowmobile. Looking
at all the maps, #2 is the only viable map since it's what we use, are accustomed with and have no one physically
arguing for competition with. No one skis or uses these areas other than us. The alternative maps show that
these opposers don't use these areas. If there was a true user arguing for special use rights, it would look
anything like this. Please consult us in the next upcoming meetings and you will see we use these areas and are
not a large conglomerate trying to "Land Grab" They already have 85% to themselves. Isn't that enough? We
have 15%. We use these areas. The ones trying to take away don't live, own a cabin or but groceries at the local
store.
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